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Dear

Request Under Freedom of Information Act 2000

Thank you for requesting information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.
Request

As part of this study, | am contacting nuclear medicine departments within the United Kingdom to
enquire first on whether they carry out gastric emptying studies as part of their practice and secondly
whether it would be possible to obtain a copy of their current gastric emptying protocol in order to be
able to compare the different active protocols in place throughout the UK.

Response
The Trust is currently unable to forward you a copy of the protocol.

The protocol has gone through a review and this is waiting for finalisation and sign off before it can be
released.

Unfortunately, we do not have a date when the protocol will be available.

If you are dissatisfied with our response, you have the right to appeal in line with guidance from the
Information Commissioner. In the first instance you may contact the Information Governance
Manager of the Trust.

Information Governance Manager
Trust Headquarters

Russell’s Hall Hospital

Dudley

West Midlands

DY1 2HQ

Email: dgft.dpo@nhs.net
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Should you disagree with the contents of our response to your appeal, you have the right to appeal to
the Information Commissioners Office at.

Information Commissioners Office
Woycliffe House

Water Lane

Wilmslow

Cheshire

SK9 5AF

Tel: 0303 123 1113
www.ico.org.uk

If you require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours sincerely

Freedom of Information Team
The Dudley Group NHS Foundation Trust
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